
NATIONAL CORPORATE SOCIAL RESPONSIBILITY (CSR) FOUNDATION 
 

COMMUNIQUE 
 
Further to our Circular Letter No. 1 of 2017 dated 23 March 2017, Companies and Businesses liable to CSR willing to 
seek approval of the National CSR Foundation on their CSR Projects are kindly requested to submit their project 
write-ups by 31 May 2017, 16.00 hours. 
 
Please note that the template submitted together with the above Circular Letter should be used for submission of 
project write-ups. Copies of the documents are available on the website of the Ministry of Social Integration and 
Economic Empowerment (socialintegration.govmu.org). 
 
Submissions together with related documents may be addressed: (a) by post to National CSR Foundation, 7th 
Floor, Garden Tower, La Poudrière Street, Port Louis; (b) by mail to ncsrfoundation@csr.mu. You may also 
collect and/or submit the documents at the same address during office hours. 
 
For more information, please phone 405 5152 or 405 5169 (office hours) 
 
The National CSR Foundation reserves the right to approve projects within its guidelines. 
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